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Dear Coaches, 

 

We are excited for the 2020 National Dance Team Championship! Below is a 

coaches webinar with information to help you feel prepared for the event. This 

does have important updates about some changes happening this year and is also 

great for new coaches to know what to expect! 

 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday with family and friends and we look 

forward to seeing you in January. Thank you! 

Watch the Coaches' Webinar  

   

See You At #UDAnationals! 
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